Join us as a sponsor for the 19th annual

7~ Tim Kennard River Run
2 March 3, 2024

T

We’'re getting ready for the 19th annual Tim Kennard Rlver Run, and we’d love to have your support for the 2024
10-miler and 5K. This annual tradition is held in memory of Tim Kennard, who passed away March 11, 2004, after
a battle with kidney cancer. It benefits children and animals, as he requested. We’ve moved race day up by a
couple weeks, and race day will be Sunday, March 3, 2024.

Packet pickup and registration will take place at the Evolution Craft Brewing Co. Public House in Salisbury on
Saturday, March 2. The seventh annual Rob’s Run for Kids, held in memory of Rob Schultheis, will also take
place that day outside the Public House.

On Sunday, our certified 10-mile run, 5K competitive run and our 5K non-competitive walk will start and finish
at Salisbury Bible Fellowship (1500 Court Plaza Lane, Salisbury, MD 21801). The Tim Kennard River Run draws
many local participants, as well as runners from around the region.

If you are interested in supporting the Tim Kennard River Run as a sponsor, please contact Leslie Bartoshesky
at runforme57@comcast.net.

Yours in health,
Race Directors Harlan Eagle and Linda Mills, Executive Director Ken Gaudreau, and the race committee

Coalition of Caring

Coalition of Caring supports animals in need, with
funds going toward medical needs, adoption costs,
spay and neuter costs and transporting homeless
animals to rescues.

TEAM 360

TEAM 360 provides motivation and support to people
of different abilities, empowering and enabling them
to train and participate in mainstream athletic events.

Eastern Shore Running Club Scholarship Fund

Each spring, the Eastern Shore Running Club awards
scholarships to graduating high school seniors from the
Lower Shore who participate on their school’s track and/or
cross-country teams or are involved with running events.

The Tim Kennard River Run is an all-volunteer 501(c)(3) nonprofit. Learn more at TimKennard.org.



